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Her Worship Lisa Helps 
Office of the Mayor 
The City of Victoria 
1 Centennial Square 
Victoria, British Columbia 
V8W 1P6 

Dear Mayor Helps: 

On behalf of the Right Honourable Justin Trudeau, Prime Minister of Canada, I would like to 
acknowledge receipt of your correspondence of December 4, 2017, regarding carbon pricing. 

Thank you for writing. Please be assured that your comments have been duly noted. 

As you may know, the matter you raise falls under the purview of the Honourable Catherine 
McKenna, Minister of Environment and Climate Change. While the Prime Minister 
appreciates being made aware of your views he will leave the matter to be considered by 
Minister McKenna. 

Once again, thank you for taking the time to write. 

Yours sincerely, 

B. Funes 
Executive Correspondence Officer 

Canada 


